
From: d b
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: FOIA:1-317-4765
Date: Sunday, March 12, 2017 2:00:47 PM

Subject: FOIA requests #1-317-4765
Via Email:
Thomas Stuebner - FOIA Officer
Kathleen Haton - FOIA Officer
Sonserese Hatch - FOIA Officer
 
To contact any of Metra’s FOIA Officers, please email FOIA@metrarr.com or call
312-663-FOIA (3642).
 
Via U.S. Mail:
Freedom of Information Officer
15-E
547 W. Jackson Blvd.
Chicago, IL 60661
Subject: FOIA Request

Dear FOIA Officer, Thomas Stuebner - FOIA Officer
Kathleen Haton - FOIA Officer
Sonserese Hatch - FOIA Officer
 
I am submitting this email to you today under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
5 ILCS 140/1,etseq., as amended by Public Act 96-542 effective 1-1-2010.

This FOIA request is expected to be fulfilled within the statutory time requirements as
set forth by 5ILCS 140/3 Section 3(d) “Each public body shall, promptly, either comply with
or deny a request for public records within 5 business days after its receipt of the request,
unless the time for response is properly extended under subsection (e) of this Section.”
These DISBURSEMENTS through any form to directly: 
1.  Total number of employees retired there as of 1/1/16
2.  Total number of dollars paid to those retirees in 2016
3.  Total number of Engineers retired as of 12/31/16
4.  Total amount paid to those Engineer retirees in 2016
5.  Amount paid to each retired engineer in 2016

This FOIA request is also being submitted with a waiver of the fee under 5 ILCS 140/6



Section 6(c).

Specifically, this FOIA request is being submitted in the public interest and for the
purpose of the public’s access to and dissemination of information regarding the health,
safety and welfare or the legal rights of the general public. Since State of Illinois citizens,
specifically, parents and their children, including my children and me, are the alleged victims
of alleged illegal acts by public officials engaging in alleged racketeering activities, labeled
by a certified State legislative report as “cottage industries” operating “in practice” in Illinois’
family court system and involving alleged federal funding fraud, the response to this FOIA
request directly affects the health, safety and welfare and the legal rights of the general
public.

Information can be sent to the following address or emailed:

Frank Matthews

Respectfully submitted,
Frank Matthews

If you feel that you are not subject to an FOIA request, please inform me in writing
immediately so that I can cause a subpoena for documents to issue.




